
 
 
 
From: Sandy  
Sent: Friday, June 14, 2013 9:57 AM 
To: Lysynski, Heather 
Subject: LACH Representative for the Historical Sector 
 
Good Morning Heather, 
  
As you are probably aware our Historical Sector LACH representative George Goodlet has retired. 
  
I wanted to let you know that we have received and accepted a nomination for Hazel Elmslie to be our 
new nominee to LACH for the Historical Sector. 
  
Regards, 
  
Sandy McRae 
President 
London and Middlesex Historical Society 
 


